
Re: Adverse Action Notification 
 
Dear Applicant:  
 
Previously we sent you a notice of our intent to take adverse action against you based, in whole or in 
part, on information furnished in a consumer report by Employer Lynx, Inc. ("Employer Lynx"). We have 
now taken that adverse action. 
 
You may contact Employer Lynx to dispute the contents of your file or this report. Employer Lynx is 
located at: 501 E. Caroline Street, Carson City, NV 89701. Their telephone number is (775) 883-3733. 
Employer Lynx cannot tell you why the adverse action was made. Although you have been provided a 
copy of your report, you are still entitled to another free copy of your report within 60 days of the 
receipt of this notice upon which we based our decision. You also have the right to contact the agency 
which furnished the report and dispute the accuracy or completeness of the report and the agency will 
investigate your dispute. 
 
We had previously provided to you a copy of the report in question along with a copy of your rights 
under the Fair Credit Reporting Act, the federal law that governs this report. If you have lost either or 
both of these, please contact my office and we will provide a free replacement copy.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Revised 2/2016 


